
Tuesday, April 5, 2011 
 

HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN 
ASB Announcements 
HHS are you ready for a night "Under the Sea?" Then come to the ASB room to pick up your bid request for 
this year's Spring Fling Sadies.  Bids will be sold all this week at break and lunch. The dance is on April 8, 2011 
from 8-11 pm.  This year we will be having one of the best DJ's and entertainment companies in the valley and 
at a lower price.  Cost is only 12.50 per person.  Come with a date; come as a single; come with a group; just 
come to the dance it will be incredible! 
 
Students 
Congratulations to the HHS Chess Team.  They are the 2011 State Blitz Champions.  Alec Tesoriere, Ricardo 
Davalos, Andrew Gong, and Josh Allvin led the HHS Varsity Chess Team to 5th place honors at the 2011 CA 
State Chess Tournament.  Congratulations also go to HHS JV Chess Team who won 5th this weekend; honors 
go to Mathew Machado and Luis Gonzalez for putting the team up early.  Also in the State Bughouse 
Competition, Josh Allvin and Ricardo Davalos placed 2nd, Andrew Gong and Alec Tesoriere placed 3rd and 
Matthew Machado and Luis Gonzalez placed 12th.  Way to Go!! 
 
Congratulations to the following for their placements at the COS Tech Prep on Thursday, 3/31.   Students 
received a visa gift card for their placing in the top three slots.  Automotive – Matthew Huff – 1st Place, Matt 
Wildes – 2nd Place and Derek Lourenco 3rd Place, Keyboarding – Emmie Mayberry – 3rd Place, Spanish 
Speaking Translation – Guadalupe Victoria – 1st Place and Angelica Lopez – 3rd Place, Floral – Katherine 
Nunes - 1st Place and Megan Dias - 2nd Place, Arc Welding – Jordan Avila – 1st Place and Dillon Miller – 2nd 
Place, and Oxy Fuel Welding – Michael Cline – 1st Place and Erik Perez 3rd Place.  Congratulations on a job 
well done! 
 
Seniors:  Graduate Services will be on campus in the Presentation Center today to deliver caps, gowns, and 
graduation orders.  You will attend your 1st – 3rd period classes then you will report to the cafeteria 4th period.  
A continental breakfast is planned along with a presentation from a speaker.  Following the presentation, caps 
and gowns will be distributed.  You will need to show identification to pick up your announcements.  If you 
have not placed an order for you cap and gown you should do so immediately. 
 
Seniors:  On Thursday, April 7th all seniors will participate in the HJUHSD Senior Ethics Workshop.  Students 
are required to ride the bus from Hanford High School to the Koinonia Hall for the event.  The bus will 
pick up students in the service drive at 8 am. and return to school by 2 p.m.  Students will attend their 1st period 
class and will be released by their 1st period teachers at 8 a.m. to board the busses in the service drive.  All 
seniors are to dress professionally for this event. 
 
Purchase your Yearbook now!  Price increases to $70 after Spring Break.  Make payments in the ASB Office at 
break or lunch.  Don’t miss out…only limited quantities left to reserve. 
 
Join us for Art Club Mondays at lunch in Rm. 605. 
 
Christian Club meets on Friday in Rm. 101.  Everybody is welcomed to join us.  Please bring $3 for pizza and 
water. 
 

Respect 
“The true measure of an individual is how he treats a person who can do 
him absolutely no good.” Ann Landers 
 

Describe – Tell all about 
 


